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Sent: 31 March 2014 08:44
To: LDF Cansultation

Subject: LOCAL PLAN FOR THE BRADFORD DISTRICT - CORE STRATEGY PUBLICATION DRAFT
(REGULATION 18 & 18}

Andrew

Thank you for your consultation on the above document.

There does not appear to be any significant impact on Wakefield District and therefore | can inform you that
we have no comment to make.

Wakefield Council can also confirm that there are no strategic or cross boundary issues which would require

further action between the two Local Planning Authorities.

Regards

Clay

Wakefield Council

Website: www.wakefield.gov.uk/Idf
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